From: Ron Robotham [rerobotham@msn.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 21, 2004 9:16 AM
To: Comments, Regs

Subject: 2004-53 Community Reinvestment Act

PLEASE!! Thrifts need to be fully accountable under the CRA. Communities and especially, low
income development must be encouraged by the very institutions that stand to gain the most by any
development. Do not mess with CRA -- in fact, increase the enforcement.

Ron Robotham, 147 W. Norton, Muskegon, Ml 49444 (231) 733-1193




